
 

Autumn Term Newsletter                                                             12th September 2014 

Clachan Primary School 

Head Teacher’s Corner 

September 
18th – School Closed 

25th – Macmillan Cancer  
“Wee Cup of Tea” 

 1:30pm 
26th – School Closed 

October 
3rd – What a Load of Rubbish 

 

Events 

Dear Parents, Carers and Members of the Community, 

This has been a fantastic week.  The children are all 

busy preparing for the upcoming events of Macmillan 

“Wee Cup of Tea” and our performance of “What a 

Load of Rubbish”.  If you would like to bake for this, it 

would be great! 

I am delighted to have started selling our raffle tickets.  

So far many people have already purchased their 

tickets.  These are available at the school and we will 

also be in Tesco one Saturday selling them. 

I am also very excited about our first Parent Council 

meeting and am looking forward to hearing your views 

as to how you would like to see the school evolve. 

Have a lovely weekend. 

Mrs McIntosh 

Laurene.McIntosh@clachan.argyll-bute.sch.uk 
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Class News 
This week in our Eco Meeting, we looked at the action 

plan.  One of our actions is to become a Fairtrade 

School.  We started finding out about this and had to 

complete a Learner Audit, where we indicated what we 

knew about Fairtrade so far.  We are now thinking of 

our Fairtrade Challenge and will start working on this 

soon.  

This week we also received our first I-pad and are 

looking forward to more arriving soon!  We have had a 

lot of fun exploring all that we can do on it and are 

looking forward to using it in various lessons in the 

future. 

The children also had a great time continuing their 

IDL of reduce, renew, recyle.  The second level 

children found out about the effect of rubbish on sea 

life and wrote a newspaper article about it.  The early 

and first level children investigated different ways to 

reuse a cardboard box.  The results were a car, robot 

head and a television. 

What we did this week! 

Head Teacher’s Award 
During Tuesday’s Assembly the children were very 
excited to hear whose names had been written in to 
the Golden Book.  I was especially pleased to see how 
enthusiastic the children were to nominate people in 
the school for the book.  This week there were four 
nominees, congratulations to them all! 

Our winner this week was Jasmine.  She was 
nominated by  Morvern for asking her if she was 
feeling ok.  What a kind thing to do! 

Happy Birthday 
Eilidh! 


